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Townsend, Erle

From: Sherry Moody <smoody6@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:52 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program - Against

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

I am writing in total opposition to 06-096 127-A as proposed. This rule to adopt vehicle emission standards that are 

more stringent than federal standards is clearly not attainable, affordable or even reasonable to the average Maine 

citizen.  

 

While the Natural Resources Council of Maine may feel they have the right to try and legislate Maine citizens into EV's, I 

feel we must have a choice in this matter. Especially considering the fact that the infrastructure (charging stations) is still 

not available statewide for the EV models. Other considerations that are not being discussed are the energy needs for 

charging EV's, the fact that an EV does not stay charged as long in colder climates and that the average Maine citizen 

cannot afford the current cost of an EV. 

 

I respectfully request my letter be recorded in opposition to this legislation. 

 

Sherry L Moody 

720 Cedar Grove Rd 

Dresden ME 04342 

 

"A LIFE LONG MAINER" 


